
On the first day of the week,

Mary of Magdala came to the tomb 

early in the morning,

while it was still dark,

and saw the stone removed from the 

tomb.

In the midst of the darkness of the 

times, we continue to seek the 

light. Jesus Christ is present among 

us in the lives of so many people 

proclaiming “Christ is Risen! Do not 

be afraid!”

May this Easter be a time of 

renewed Hope for our world.

Love and prayer from 
Barbara and the General Council


